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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members  

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  January 4, 2024 

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, January 10, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. 

Review and take possible action: lighting upgrades on E. Horseshoe Road  
 
BACKGROUND:  

Review and take possible action: lighting upgrades on E. Horseshoe Road  
 
The Public Works Department received a request from Clasen Quality Chocolate to upgrade streetlights to 

LED bulbs on E. Horseshoe Road near employee parking areas citing safety concerns. Funding hasn’t been 

designated in the 2024 budget to upgrade the lights in this area. The streetlight request checklist is attached 

for Committee use.  

 

Attachments: 

- Streetlight Request Checklist 


